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What’s On @ 
BWPS?

Party Day

On Tuesday, 15th December, we are having Party Day. The 
children may wear Mufti. They will be playing party games. 
We ask that children bring in a plate of food to 
share-preferably, individual things ie cupcakes, sandwiches 
cut into quarters, fruit cut up etc. Please do not send in full 
bags of chips etc but rather individual smaller bags of 
chips etc.

The school will provide all children with a paper plate and 
plastic cup and the teacher will serve all of the food and 
drink.

Last Day - Wednesday 16th December

On Wednesday, 16th December we ask that all children be 
picked up at 3pm. We have invited one nominated parent 
to join their Year 6 child at this occasion and notes and 
COVID Safety plans have been distributed to year 6. 

No Canteen Specials this 
week

Term 4 Week 10

Monday 14th December
All books and resources to go 
home - please send children with 
an extra bag

Tuesday 15th December
Class Party Day!

Wednesday 16th December
Last day for Children
All children to finish at 3pm

2021
Friday 29th January 2021
All children return to school
Friday 29th January 
Monday 1st February
Kindergarten 2021 begin
(split shifts)

School Leadership Team

As announced on Presentation Day our student leadership 
team for 2021 includes Hadi, Zane, Khadeejah, Mikayla 
and our School Ambassador, Najat. Congratulations to 
these outstanding school leaders.
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2021

At this point in time we envisage school finishing for all children at 3pm in 2021. Other 
arrangements will become clearer towards the end of the holidays. 

May I remind you if you are buying shoes over the holidays, all children will need either black 
school shoes or black sports shoes. Different coloured sports shoes may only be worn on 
sports days. 

If your child is leaving the school or your child has grown out of their uniforms and you no 
longer need them we would appreciate donations of clean clothing in good condition so we 
can support other families. Please send them to the Office.

Next year the children will be in their 2020 classes for a couple of days until we are confident 
of our enrolment and can form new classes. Please ensure your child returns on Friday, 29th 
January. 

More Staffing News

Mr Michael Augoustinos will be joining us on staff next year. Mr Augoustinos was with us last 
year and we look forward to having him back on staff next year. Mrs Jill Williams will also be 
joining us as our new Deputy Principal/Instructional Leader, supporting teaching and learning 
across K-6. Ms Hilary Webster has been ‘persuaded’ back to join us as our Reading tutor 
under the new COVID Intensive Learning Support Program which you may have heard about in 
the media. 

As you can see, we are well on the way for a fabulous 2021!

May I thank you all for your support and understanding over the year. I know many of you 
have been anxious at times, disappointed at other times and frustrated at many times across 
the year but nonetheless, the faith and trust you have shown in us to take care of your kids 
has been humbling. Please be assured it is a privilege to teach your children and in doing so 
we are enormously proud to do what we do…every day!

For those who are celebrating Christmas may it be a joyous and peaceful time!

Have a fabulous break and see you on the other side…..
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Congratulations
BWPS Class of 2020!

Click here to see more photos from our Year 6 Farewell.
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